Date February 15, 1956

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you very much for writing to us. We are happy te
verifg Fur reception of WOWO on February 13, 1 5%
at e - 5130 Fort Wayne Time,

We hope you continue to listen to WOWO and that you will
write again,

Sincerely, N
AagtA / /&ﬁ;”"’é‘c‘l“' 7/);5
_ Chief Engineer :

e o . WOWO - Fort Wayne, Indiana



